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Wednesday 12th July 2023  

Parent Governor Vacancy at West Lynn Primary  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are pleased to let you know we currently have a Parent Governor vacancy.  The Governors of 

West Lynn Primary School hold regular meetings in which they discuss and make decisions 

concerning the curriculum, school policies and many other issues that directly affect the well-being 

of the children at the school.  

Being a school Governor involves having a privileged insight into the running of the school and any 

prospective Governor must understand the need for confidentiality.   

The Governing Body will also expect that any new Governor would be willing to attend a short 

training course.  

Please consider whether you might make a good Governor and if you are interested in applying 

please email or call the school office for an application form.  

Should there be more applicants than spaces available, an election will be held. 

Closing Date: Monday 17th July 2023  

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Ms Borley  

Executive Headtceacher  


